
 

 

 

 

 

November 25, 2022 

 

Dear friends, 

 

Since our last report in July, we have made steady progress so that more people in Mexico find 

alternatives to generate their income and boost their development and that of their families.  

 

Although from April to July we managed to provide business training to three women originally from 

Venezuela, who keep their businesses in Mexico; this time we have managed to get eight more people 

to be accompanied on their path of entrepreneurship. This was possible thanks to the alliance with a 

social investor who for years has been committed to the cause of ProEmpleo and who gladly joined 

this project "Empowering 30 Latin people in Mexico." 

 

The people who benefited this time are: 

 

Name Business Birthplace 

Yaneidyth Dental services Venezuela 

Dayana Coffee sale Venezuela 

Franklin Production of tequeños Venezuela 

Celestine Industrial safety Venezuela 

Antonio Pet products Venezuela 

Fernanda Decoration on paper Venezuela 

Mariana Swimwear Venezuela 

Yuribeth Gourmet Sauces Venezuela 

 

It is a pride to serve and accompany those who today have great dreams of getting ahead for 

themselves and their families. We almost reached the halfway point; we invite you to continue to 

reach the goal together. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Patricia Larios 

Executive Director 

Empowering 30 Latin people in Mexico 

Second report 


